
September 18, 2024

TO: Pinellas Park Police Pension Board
       Pinellas Park City Council
       Cheryl Laser
       Matt Pruitt
       Minh Huynh

Please consider this the formal notice of my resignation from the Police Pension 
Board.  I would like to thank the City Council for giving me the opportunity to 
serve, and to thank Cherly, Matt and Minh, for the guidance and support 
provided.  It has been a privilege to serve with competent and caring individuals 
both on the Board and employed by the City.

Best regards,

Stuart N. Hoff


